10-01-24
Good morning everyone,
I truly can't express how proud I am of everyone's accomplishments this season.  Three consecutive wins at competitions!!!  I am truly blessed to work with such a dedicated group of individuals and I can't wait for us to have movement 4 on the field!
Rehearsal:
We have our typical rehearsals on Tuesday and Thursday of this week.  We will still be practicing from 6PM to 9PM.  Please keep an eye on the BAND app, as we could be practicing inside instead of on the field.  This is due to the current weather predictions.  There is no Saturday rehearsal this week due to homecoming.  I hope you all enjoy your weekend!

Football Game:
This week's football game is home against Bishop McDevitt.  Students are welcome as always to stay after school.  Concessions will be available to them around 3:45PM for dinner.  I haven't received word from athletics yet as to what time we will be performing.  As soon as I receive this information, I will be sure to let you know!

Homecoming Pep Rally:
As many of you are aware, this week is homecoming!  As such, several aspects of the band will be performing during the pep rally.  Like last year, the marching band (just high school and CV9 members) will be playing throughout the pep rally.  We will meet in the band room during Nest and warm up before heading to the dome gym.  The trombone line and select color guard members will also be performing.  I haven't been given specific times for these performances, but I will let you know if I receive any updates about that.

Competition:
Our next competition is Saturday, October 19th at Wilson HS.  I will send out more specific details about this closer to the date.

Enjoy the rest of your day and I look forward to having a great week with you all!!


Mr. Eric Farkas
Band Director
Cumberland Valley High School
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